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MAY- 01 1984

! . Carolina Power and Light Company
' ATTN: E. E. Utley'

Executive Vice President
Power and Supply and Engineering

and Construction
411 Fayetteville Street
Raleigh, NC 27602

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: SAFEGUARDS REGULATORY EFFECTIVENESS REVIEW (RER)

In my letter of April .10,1984, I informed you'that a Safeguards Regulatory
Effectiveness Review (RER) has been tentatively scheduled for September 10-14,
1984, at your Brunswick facility.

In view of the plant's expected status during that period, the Brunswick RER
is being postponed. A new schedule will be arranged with members of your staff
and Regional personnel at a later date.

Sincerely,

Richard C. Lewis, Director
Division of-Reactor Projects

cc: C. Dietz, Station Manager

bec: NRC Resident Inspector
Document Control Desk
State of North Carolina
R. F. Burnette, NMSS
S. McKay, NRR Project Manager
M. Sinkule, DRP
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